
 

 

 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

OF THE  

Beautification Committee 

Thursday, June 18, 2020  
 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, July 17, 2020 at 

6:00 PM at the Bloomington Police station /Osbourne room 

 

Please feel free to contact the Park maintenance office  at (309) 434-2280 from 

7:00 AM to 3:00 PM should you have any questions or concerns regarding this 

notice. 

 

Robert Moews 

Park Superintendent 

 

 

Posted: Thursday June 18, 2020 

 

   

 


